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The European Union has requested that the attached letter be circulated to all Members.
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Andrew Wright
Executive Secretary

Attch.

TO ALL MEMBERSOF THE COMMISSION

AND THE SCIENTIFIC COMMITTEE

CCAMLR Executive Secretary

~

6 May 2010
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MARE B-1/AK/ig D(2010)

Andrew Wright

Executive Secretary CCAMLR
P.O. Box 213

North Hobart, Tasmania 7002
Australia

Subject: Denzil Miller

Re: CCAMLR Circular 10/50 of 30 April 2010

Dear Mr W}@ ,)(MW

In relation to the departure of Dr Denzil Miller as the Executive Secretary of CCAMLR,
the EU would like to wholeheartedly thank Dr Miller for his relentless hard work for the
Organisation over the years.

The EU believes that CCAMLR provides in many ways an example and inspiration for
RFMOs and other conservation organisation across the world and the work of the
Secretariat, and the Executive Secretary, is instrumental to smooth and efficient
functioning of this Organisation.

I would like to wish Dr Miller all the best in his feature endeavours. I would also like to
take this opportunity to welcome you, Mr Wright, as the new Executive Secretary and
wish you success in this new, challenging post.

I would be grateful if you could have this letter distributed to Dr Miller and CCAMLR
Members and Contracting Parties.

Yours sincerely,

<
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Head of EU Delegation
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